## **Easter Project**

## **Dear Reception parents**

On Monday 27th March we will be making Easter crosses in school. We want to use natural materials such as twigs, wild flowers, feathers, leaves etc. We would be grateful if you could send your child in with a bag of things that we can use. Please don't send any man-made materials, they must be things that you can find in your garden or the park. The items can be of any size and they will be used as shared resources for all children to use. The picture below is an example of the kind of things we will be making.



Please only send things in on the 27<sup>th</sup> March and not before.

The children will be bringing pictures of their art work home at the end of that week.

**Kind Regards** 

Mrs Clarke and Mrs Damacus